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PLEXPACK Machinery Distributed By: 

Model Configuration 

MPS 7500 Conveyorized Sealer  

MPS 7510 Conveyorized Sealer with Front End  
Trimmer 

MPS 7520 Conveyorized Sealer with Emboss 
Coder 

MPS 7530 Conveyorized Sealer with Dry Ink 
Printer 

MPS 7550 Conveyorized Sealer with Front End  
Trimmer & Dry Ink Printer 

MPS 7560 Conveyorized Sealer with Front End  
Trimmer & Emboss Coder 

 

   MPS 7500  

   Series Continuous      

   Band Sealer 

The MPS 7500 series are conveyorized bag 
sealers capable of sealing bags of any 
weight.  These sealers can seal bags up to 
12 mil / 300 micron in thickness at production 
rates (6 mil / 150 wide maximum when     
gusseted).  These sealers are also ideal for 
when the speed of an MPS 6000 series    
machine is not enough to meet your        
manufacturing needs.  The MPS 7500 comes 
standard with a S.S. 6” / 150 mm wide x 6’ / 
1.8 m  long, adjustable height,  food grade 
belt conveyor. The sealer and the conveyor 
each have their own 1/8 hp motors and the 
speed of the system is electronically        
synchronized.  Designed for 24/7 operation, 
these sealers are suitable for all production 
environments. 

Electrical:  120 volts, 11 amps. 
 
Infeed Direction: Right to Left. 
 
Motor:   Variable Speed DC drive. 
 
Seal Throat Depth: 70 mm  /  2.75”. 
 
Sealing Section: 254 mm / 10” of heating. 
   254 mm / 10” of cooling. 
 
Variable Speed: Up to 20 m  / 800” per  
   minute. 
 
Sealing Width:  6 mm  / 1/4” standard. 
 
Sealer Operation: Vertical or Horizontal. 
 
Temperature Range: 0-230 degrees C. 
   0-445 degrees F. 
Temperature  
Controller:  Digital PID autotune 


